
Kathleen Cooper (Holbrook) & Debra O’ Donnell (Burkhard) 
 
 These two Pulaski Academy and Central School alumnae have helped prepare meals and 
fulfill the nutritional needs for PACS students during these struggling times. 
 Kathleen Cooper is a 1992 PACS graduate who now works in the kitchen and drives a 
school bus for the district. Cooper has helped put the lunches together that go out to many of 
the children in the district.  
 “It's been very encouraging for all the different departments,” said Cooper.  
 Debra O’ Donnell is a 1987 PACS graduate who is the kitchen manager and drives a bus 
for the district. O’Donnell oversees ordering the food that gets placed in students’ delivered 
lunches.  
 Both employees wanted to share pieces of advice they have for the PACS community. 
 “We need to stay unified during this time,” said Cooper. 
 O’Donnell said, “Try to always work hard and make yourself available as much as 
possible.” 
 
 

 
 


